
                                                                                                              City of Norwich 
                                                                                                                           School Facilities Committee 
 

To: City Clerk’s office  

From: Mark Bettencourt 
            School Facilities Committee Chairman 
 

Re: Change in July Meeting Date 

 

All, 

Due to the upcoming holiday the School Facilities Committee has changed the date of their 

regularly scheduled July meeting from July 3rd to July 10th. It will still be held at the Kelly STEAM 
Magnet Middle School at 6:00PM. 

 

Mark Bettencourt, Chairman 

 


